
 

 

…………………………………………….……April 18, 2023……. 

 
York Branch Annual General Hybrid Meeting  

 

The York Branch Board of the National Association of Federal 

Retirees is inviting you to the Annual General Meeting, either in 

person at the Richvale Community Centre, or via a scheduled 

Zoom video conference. 

 

Guest Speakers: 

1. Roy Goodall, President of NAFR 

2. Heidi Modro – Update on the transition of the 

administration of the Public Service Health Care Plan from 

Sun Life to Canada Life 

 

Date: April 18, 2023 

 

Time: 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 
Location: Carrville Room, Richvale Community Centre, located at 
160 Avenue Road in Richmond Hill, Ontario or by Zoom.  
 
2023 AGM Agenda 

 
To attend the meeting in person, please send an email by end-
of-day April 15, 2023 to the Branch address: 
 
Federalretirees.york@gmail.com 
 
As there will be refreshments and a light lunch provided at the 
meeting, we need to know the number of attendees.    

 
To attend the meeting via Zoom, please register in advance for 
this meeting by clicking:   
 

AGM ZOOM Registration 

 
 

file:///C:/Users/j_mma/Desktop/Federal%20Retirees/AGM%202023-%20Agenda­_V2.docx
mailto:Federalretirees.york@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUscOCvpz8oE9Xk_qtPzkimIWzVu5wb-6mB
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUscOCvpz8oE9Xk_qtPzkimIWzVu5wb-6mB


After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining the AGM meeting. Couples should 
register separately. Both in-person or online attendance will qualify 
for the “door prize” draw of a $100 gift card.  
 

Financial Statements, including the Reserve Funds, will be 

presented as will the revised Branch Bylaws, which will require a 

vote of acceptance. The documents related to this meeting are 

available on our York Region Branch Website:  

 

York | Federal Retirees 

 

Elections will be held for the President and several directors’ 

positions. We invite those with an interest to come forward. 

 
We encourage you to bring non-members to the meeting. You will 
be eligible for a $100 gift-card draw if they sign up to be members.   
 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, April 18, 2023! 

 

Fred Conway 

President, York Branch  
      

 

https://www.federalretirees.ca/en/branches/ontario/york-branch

